
 

  
 

 

May 19, 2011 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 

 

Goody Clancy has had the pleasure of working with Kohnen Starkey (KSI) for more than two years 

on multiple projects.  KSI has provided a range of services including cost estimating, life cycle 

analysis and schedule support. They are masters in evaluating constructability issues and we rely 

on their judgment to help us weigh issues such as construction phasing and sequencing. We are 

very satisfied with Mark Starkey, Kevin Kohnen and all the members of Kohnen Starkey and their 

ability to accurately meet deadlines.  

 

We are currently working with KSI on St Elizabeths West Campus DHS Headquarters and 

Consolidated NOC in Washington, DC; a large, complex, multiphase project for the GSA.  KSI has 

demonstrated a consistent ability to respond quickly to design team and client requests for cost 

information despite the dynamic nature of the project requirements. 

 

KSI’s deliverables are consistently of a high quality. Mark and Kevin are very accessible to address 

any questions we have about cost approach and underlying assumptions.  Their background in the 

construction industry and their thorough knowledge of the entire construction process brings an 

added level of understanding to their analysis.  We unequivocally recommend KSI and would be 

happy to answer any questions you may have.    

 

Sincerely, 

 

Goody Clancy 

 
Lisa J. Howe, LEED AP 

Principal 
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